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Dear All, 

The children had a lovely time on transition and have been talking to Jigsaw Jenny about 
what they are looking forward to when they move to year one. While they were there they 
drew a picture of their family and did some designs for the kindness value that will be used 
by Mrs Hathaway when she works on a mural for the hall. 

Back in Topaz we have been busy getting ready to be expert 
bird and creature spotters when we go on our trip to 
Slimbridge. We already know that there are 6 different types 
of flamingo! Our repeated read has been ‘The Odd Egg’ by 
Emily Gravett. 

We have used our imagination to make up our own stories 
based on the sequence of this one and will be making these into a book over the coming 
weeks. 

We have been singing from ten to 9 until the register. This sets us up well for the day so try 
to get here if you can. Our song this week has been: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3LIRSTEtqCg 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QjYkG8jDsJU 

In maths we have been looking at 9 and will extend our thinking with this next week. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/b08phbzc/numberblocks-series-2-nine 

 

Coming up next week 
 

Ways to support at home (home learning) 

- We will watch the Y6 end of year 
play 

 
- End of term celebration invite 

22.07.2024 2.45pm 
This will be beach themed. Children can 
wear shorts and T shirt or a sea themed 
costume. (I always like an opportunity to 
wear my mermaid tail!) They will be able to 
bring a party plate to eat in addition to their 
lunch. You can join us at 2.45pm if you 
would like to. (I’d like to keep it as a 
surprise for now) 

5 times a week reading!! 
Don’t forget to sign for your 5 
times a week towards your medal. 
5 weeks of 5 times a week 

needed!! 
 
To clarify this is 5 home read. We will 
read with the children in school but the 
aim is to support a 5 time a week of 
home reads. 
 
 

 

Have a lovely weekend,                              

Sally Windmill 
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